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St. John Records Bureau Closure 

U.S. Virgin Islands – The St. John Records Bureau will be closed to the public from 

Friday, December 1, 2023 to Thursday, December 7, 2023. Reports can be obtained at 

the St. Thomas Records Bureau, Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Normal 

business operations on St. John will resume on Friday, December 8, 2023, from 8:30 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this might cause.  
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